LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL CALLED MEETING

August 27, 2009
Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 3:35 a.m. in room 127.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson;, Jill McIntyre and Kim Jiranek.  There were no guests. 

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.
Mrs. Lewis presented to the SBDM Council the Budget for the Round One Title l Stimulus Budget. This money will supplement our ESS budget with $8,103.00 (previously approved), pay for purchase of 13 new student computers and $2,000.00 for professional development to be used for staff planning for 2010-2011 school year.  The professional development will occur in the spring after testing.
Mrs. Lewis consulted with council members; Alana Wooldridge and Emily Robbins prior to the meeting.  Both council members were in agreement to accept the Stimulus Budget as presented.

Motion 10-005 was made by Jill McIntyre and seconded by Kim Jiranek to accept the Round One Title l Stimulus Budget.  Motion Carried.
The SBDM Council accepted this instructional program by consensus.
The meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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